 City of Marine City
Tax Increment Finance Authority
July 21, 2020


A regular meeting of the TIFA Board was held on Tuesday July 21, 2020 at 200 South Parker Street, Marine City, with public participation through virtual telephone conference, and was called to order by Chairperson Craig May at 4:00 pm.

Present:	Chairperson Craig May; Board Members James McDonald and Robert Weisenbaugh; City Manager Elaine Leven

Absent:	Board Members Rebecca Bryson, Charles Seigneurie, Scott Tisdale


Adjournment

As there was no quorum present, Chairperson May adjourned the meeting at 4:10 pm.  					
Respectfully submitted,
							

							Elaine Leven
							City Manager
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